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To: Brown, Don
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Date: Friday, March 29, 2024 8:43:32 PM

Dear Mr Brown,
I oppose NRG's refusal to remove coal ash from the Lake Michigan area and dispose of it
in an environmentally responsible manner.  These coal ash retaining ponds are endangering
the groundwater in Waukegan and may potentially contaminate Lake Michigan.  Lake
Michigan is an invaluable freshwater resource.  
Thank you.

Carol Tarnoff
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